Fcbruary 25, 2009

North Carolina Licensing Board for General Contractors
P. Q. Box 17187
Raleigh, NC 27619

Re:  Trulane General Contracting, Inc.
Application for Contractors’ License

Gentlemen:

As president of CSS International, Inc. and owner of River Landing Properties, located in
Charleston, South Carolina, 1 had the pleasure of working closely with Chris Biggers and
Trulane General Contracting in 2003 while building the commercial building (pictured above) on
Daniel Island. CSS International is the primary tenant for the offices located at 115 River
Landing Drive.

Trulane handlcd our project with professionalism and integrity, finishing the project on time and
under budget. Daniel Island is an award-winning master-planned community located in
Charleston, and iis ARB holds commercial construction on the Island to stringent standards of
quality. 1 cannot count the times visitors have admired the quality of construction of our
building.

Chris Biggers and Trulane Construction both exhibit the highest character and integrity, standing
behind the quality of their work, not only during construction but several years later. I would
recommend, without hesitation, Trulane Construction to the Licensing Board as a General
Contractor for the State of North Carolina.

If T may be of any further assistance, please feel free to contacl me.

Sincerely,

Kirk King
President

River Landing Progerties, LLC * 115 River Landing Dr * Charleston » SC » 29492
Ph: B43-849-8712 Fax: 843-B49-9450



